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This addendum on the Invitation to Bid for the Supply, Delivery, Installation, and 
Testing of Cotton Fiber Processing Equipment – Ring Doubler Branded and Brand 
New with an ABC of PhP 2,100,000.00 under PhilGEPS Reference No. 7772433 has been 
issued to modify or amend the items as indicated in the Invitation to Bid (ITB). 

All prospective bidders must comply with the agreed changes in this Supplemental/Bid 
Bulletin as indicated below: 

• The schedule of pre-bid conference is corrected from June 24, 2021 (Friday) to 
June 24, 2021 (Thursday) 

 
• Section II (Instruction to Bidders), paragraphs 10.2 & 14.2 are hereby amended 

and shall be read as follows: 
 

10.2  The Bidder’s SLCC as indicated in ITB Clause 5.3 should have been 
completed within three (3) years prior to the deadline for the 
submission and receipt of bids. 

 
14.2 The Bid and bid security shall be valid until November 4, 2021 (120 

CDs from the date of opening of bids). Any Bid not accompanied by an 
acceptable bid security shall be rejected by the Procuring Entity as non-
responsive. 

 

• The Corei7 CPU with 13.5” Touch Screen Monitor, 16GB RAM under additional 
specifications is referring to a “LAPTOP COMPUTER”. 

 
• As part of Section VII. Technical Specifications, interested bidders are required to 

submit NAMDAC Certificate of Accreditation issued by the NAMDAC Board 
pursuant to Section 10, Article III, Department Circular No. 17 series of 2018 
issued by the Department of Agriculture  

 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
JOSE L.  CATALLA 
BAC Chairperson 

mailto:bac@philfida.da.gov.ph

